J. H. . WHITNEY & CO.
630 FIFTH AVENUE
NEW YORK 20, N.Y.

October 14, 1953

Deer Fred:

I have just read about your appointment
as President of the American College of Surgeons and
hasten to send my congratulations.

I know that you are undertaking a hard
job but am sure you will find it interesting and rewsrding.
The fund of knowledge and energy you will bring should be
an inspiring influence.

Betsey joins in sending you our sincere
best wishes and most affectionate regards.

Sincerely,

L,

hn Hay Whitney

Dr. Fred Wharton Rankin
Security Trust Building
Lexington, Kentucky



